
BULLETIN TYPE: Notice to Issuers 
BULLETIN DATE: September 18, 2018 
 
Re:  Electronic Form 2A Personal Information Form 

Electronic Form 2C1 Declaration 
 
 
Mandatory Electronic Filings After September 30, 2018 
 
 
TSX Venture Exchange (the “Exchange”) refers to its Bulletin dated December 14, 2017 in which the 
Exchange provided notice that it was amending its Form 2A - Personal Information Form (the “Paper PIF”) 
and the related Form 2C1 - Declaration (the “Paper Declaration”) to facilitate the filing of the forms online 
(the "Electronic PIF" and "Electronic Declaration", respectively), as well as its Bulletin dated June 14, 
2018 in which the Exchange provided notice that it would continue to accept the notarized Paper PIF and 
Paper Declaration until September 30, 2018 (the “Paper Filing Deadline”). The Exchange reminds 
applicants, listed issuers, securities lawyers and participating organizations that only the Electronic PIF and 
Electronic Declaration will be accepted by the Exchange after September 30, 2018. The Paper PIF and 
Paper Declaration will not be accepted after September 30, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions about this Bulletin, please contact: 
 

Charlotte Bell Senior Policy Counsel 604-643-6577 charlotte.bell@tmx.com 
Kyle Araki Director, Capital Formation (Calgary) 403-218-2851 kyle.araki@tmx.com 
Tim Babcock Managing Director, Capital Formation 416-365-2202 tim.babcock@tmx.com 
Andrew Creech Director, Capital Formation (Vancouver) 604-602-6936 andrew.creech@tmx.com 
Sylvain Martel Director, Capital Formation (Montréal 

and Toronto) 
514-788-2408 sylvain.martel@tmx.com 
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